
 
                                                                                                                                                                     
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

DISPENSING APPLICATION BY  
RUBY COUNTRY MEDICAL GROUP 

 
Ruby Country Medical Group (Holsworthy Medical Practice)  
has made an application to NHS England in connection with  

the resumption of dispensing of medicines from  
new surgery premises in Hatherleigh. 

 
Further details about the application are available  

on the practice website at: 
www.holsworthymedicalcentre.co.uk 

under Prescriptions > Shebbear & Hatherleigh 
 

A paper copy of the application can be requested by contacting the 
practice on 01409 253692 or NHS England on 01935 381978. 

 
If you wish to make comments to NHS England regarding this 

application, please write to: 
 

David Ward, Asst Contract Manager 
NHS England South West 

Wynford House 
Lufton Way 

Yeovil BA22 8HR 
 

or email:  
 

england.pharmacysouthwest@nhs.net 
 

by 1 September 2018. 

http://www.holsworthymedicalcentre.co.uk/

